Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to add my voice to your enquiry on public transport.

I own a very well behaved and clean dog. As an indication of her training, she has been a weekly visitor to an aged care home where we have spent time with elderly residents. They have had the chance to pat her and feed her titbit treats.

Next month I am catching a train to Circular Quay to join a walking group. We will be walking to Watson's Bay and then returning by ferry. I would love to take my dog on this walk but because of the current public transport laws, she cannot join us.

I would like to have the ability to travel with her on trains and buses and ferries.

Yours sincerely,

Anne-Michele Baker (Mrs)